
ROOM 3 
LEARNING 
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25th April 2025



THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS
It has been lovely to see all of our Room 3 
learners back at school and hear all about their 
holiday. 

We’ve been very busy this week revising all of our 
sounds and completing different assessments as 
we begin our countdown to becoming P3s!

We enjoyed learning about french foods and 
creating a shopping list.

We also discussed World Religions and worked in 
groups to match different items to the correct 
religion. It was great to hear from some of our 
learners on what religion means to them. 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT…
The story ‘Chrysanthemum’ and crumpled 
hearts.

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
We’ve been working hard on improving 
our teamwork skills especially at tidy up 
time! We will continue to work on this.

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

We will be learning about data handling and are looking forward to lots 
of fun activities as part of Health Week.

A reminder that homework folders should be returned on a Friday. 
Unfortunately, a new reading book cannot be issued if the previous 
book is not handed in. Thank you!

Please practise spelling words for your homework, we 
have a weekly spelling test to see what we remember! 
Homework will recommence W/B 28th April.



IMPORTANT DATES
W/B Monday 28th April - Health Week
Thursday 1st May—School closed—In-service day
Monday 5th May—School closed—May holiday
Friday 23rd and Monday 26th May—school closed—May weekend holiday
Wednesday 25th June—School closes at 1pm for summer holidays.
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